
 

Dear Friends,    January 16, 2020 
 
It has been over 30 years since a bishop has visited All Saints 
on a Sunday morning. I hope you will make every effort to 
worship and attend the conversation about our associate 
pastor and our mission. Here is the timeline 
 
8, 9 and 10:15 am Worship—The Bishop will bring a greeting at 
the beginning of each service. 

 
9:05 am in the Fellowship Hall the Bishop will meet with members who worshipped at 8 
am and those who worship at 10:15 am (childcare provided) 
 
10:15 am Those who worshipped at 9 am will meet with the Bishop (childcare provided) 
 
Donuts and coffee and juice will be served in the Fellowship Hall after the 8 and 9 am 
services. 
 
See you Sunday, 
Pastor Eric  
 

Coffee Hour Bible Study 
Join Pastor Eric on Tuesday, January 21 at 8:30 am and enjoy coffee, juice and rolls at 
this hour long study.  All are welcome. 
 
 
Family Narrative Worship Sunday, January 26 
Ever wonder why we do what we do on a Sunday morning. A week from Sunday you will 
find out. All adults and Sunday School children will participate in a Narrative Worship 
service at 9 and 10:15 am. After about ½ hour we will go to the fellowship hall for a 
“worship craft” and treats. The 8 am worship will also feature a narrative worship service, 
but no “worship craft”—sorry to disappoint you. Also, 
 
January 26th will include a Ministry Fair. After each service you will have the 
opportunity to work with your fellow members on and/or with our Ministry Teams: Faith 
Formation and Fellowship; Gratitude, Generosity and Outreach: Worship, Prayer and 
Tech; Building and Grounds 
 
Congregational Meeting on February 2 
Please join us on February 2 for our congregational meeting. It will start after the 10:15 
service (~11:10am).  At the meeting we will review the following agenda items: New 
Council Member Elections, Secretary's Report from the January 27, 2019 annual meeting, 
Congregation Statistical Report and Ministry Team summary. All  confirmed members of 
All Saints are welcome and encouraged to attend. 



 
 

“What’s Your Story?” 2020 Stewardship Appeal 
You have a story and we want to hear it. The story we want you to tell us is about a time 
God seemed very present in your life. You can share your story on the big screen during 
our appeal and throughout Lent by stopping at the All Saints Studio in February to 
record your story. You can also tell your story in person in worship or you can write it 
down and remain anonymous.  
 
The great missionary Paul reminds his congregation in Thessalonica how important it is 
to share our faith and deepen our relationships:”So deeply do we care for you that we 
are determined to share with you not only the Gospel of God, but also ourselves. . . .”  
(1Thessalonians 2:8)  
 
Over the next months we will have fun and be inspired as we share our stories with one 
another in a variety of ways. 
 
Our Gratitude, Generosity and Outreach Team will be inviting you to be a part of this 
faith-building and life-changing event.  Join them in prayer for “What’s Your Story?’ 
 

  
 

 


